#Great2Be: Congratulations from DAAD

In the days of celebration of the 120%™ anniversary, Peter the Great St. Petersburg
Polytechnic University received a piles of congratulations from foreign partners and
friends from all over the world. Many kind words were said to our university, and
we cannot help but share at least some of those with you.
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The German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) warmly congratulated SPbPU on
the occasion of its 120™ anniversary.

"Great life experience, wisdom and invaluable scientific potential of the faculty of
Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic University accumulated over many
years are a huge wealth of Russia. In the university’s jubilee days, we wish
prosperity, further scientific success, innovative research and projects to you, all
your colleagues, and students of the university. We hope that all the creative plans
of employees and students will be implemented."


http://english.spbstu.ru/media/news/international_activities/great2be-congratulations-daad/

DAAD Deutscher Akademischer Aust hdienst
TFEPMAHCHARA CIYHEA AKALLEMHYECKWX OEMEHDE
Yeamaemsill 20cn0duH Paxmop!

Paspewume mre om nuya Mepmarckold cnyxOe akademuveckux o0Meroe
(DAAD), a masxe Mockoscrkoze omdenenun DAAD, cepdedro mosdpacums
Baw aya ¢ 120- nemuum wbuneen.

Sonbwol  muskewnsld  onemm, MydpOCML U HEOUGHUMbID  HayvHeld
ncmeryuan  npogheccopcko-npenodasamensckoz0  cocmaea  Caukm-
Memepbypeckozn 20CYOARCMEEHHDE0 NORUMEXHUNECKOZO yHUSEPCUMEMa
um. flempa Benukozo, wakonnewkbic 3a wmiogue eodl, = MO OSPOMHOE
Goeamemeo Poccuu.

B dnu robunes ayaa om acezo cepdua xenaem Bam, ecem Bawum konneaam,
a makwe cmydenmanm ayza, bnazononyyua, danbHelWUX HayYHbIX yCNEXOs,
UHHOBAUUOHHEIX  uccredosanul  u  npoekmoe.  Hadeewmcs, 4mo  ece
MBOPHECKUE [NaHsl COmPYOHUKce o cmydenmoe eyaa Haldym ceoe
BONNOWEHUE.

Mone3yack cnydaem, XomuM aeickazams camyi Bonswyw GnazodapHocms
38 MHOEONEMHES, YCMEUWHOE COMPYOHUYECTMIB0 U HEOUEHUMbII 8Knad e
passumue PoCCUicKkO-2ePMAaHCKUX OMHOIWEHUIT &8 oBAacmi 06pAI0aaHUR L
HayKU,

c UCKDEHHUM Y8aXeHUBM L C CAMbIMI HAUMYYULLILIMU NOXaNanusmL,
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Cooperation of SPbPU and DAAD has been lasting for many years. A joint SPbPU
project with Leibniz University of Hannover on the DAAD Strategic Partnership
Program was approved in 2012 among the 20 most successful of 117 applications
submitted. The project was recognized as the most successful among similar
projects and it got additional funding for 2017-2018. Every year, quite a few
students from Germany study at SPbPU. 57 students from Germany took part in
the programs of the International Polytechnic Summer School in 2018.

Dear Colleagues! On behalf of Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic
University, we thank you for the many years of productive cooperation, and we
hope that it will only get stronger with time going by!

Prepared by International Academic Cooperation Department

OaTta nybnmkauun: 2019.02.26
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